REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

TUESDAY, JANAURY 18, 2022
6:30 P.M.

Mayor Englebretson called the regular monthly Council meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. with council members Bobrofsky, Brock, Froeba, Geier, Lindner, Prein, Schultz and Weyer present.

Citizen present was Teresa Hall.

Clerk Toufar verified the postings.

No additions or corrections were made to the January 18, 2022 council agenda.


No citizens were present for the public hearing regarding vacating a portion of Clark St.

Motion was made by Schultz to approve the minutes from the December 21, 2021, regular Council meeting, seconded by Weyer.  Motion carried. 


Treasurer’s report was approved on a motion made by Geier, seconded by Lindner.  Motion carried.

Utility Committee-No meeting held.
Police/Fire and Ambulance Committee– No meeting held.
Finance/City View Committee –No meeting held.
Library Committee – Meeting was held on January 18, 2022.  Bobrofsky reported that a donation of $1,000.00 was received from the Town of Loyal.  Bobrofsky reported the circulation for December was 1,056 items.  Bobrofsky reported that circulation for 2021 was 14,025 items, the collection count was 18,100, and total registered patrons was 1,368.  Bobrofsky reported that the electric bill decreased $600.00 from 2020.  Library meeting will be held on February 14, 2022.
Personnel Committee-No meeting held.

Park & Recreation – No meeting held.

Planning Commission – Froeba made a motion to approve vacating a portion of Clark St., seconded by Prein.  Motion carried.
Geier made the motion to approve vouchers in the following amounts:

GENERAL FUND:  $107,627.30   
WATER UTILITY: $10,924.68
WASTEWATER UTILITY: $24,243.15
Seconded by Froeba.  Motion carried.  

Prein made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Brock.  Motion carried.

Shannon Toufar, City Clerk/Treasurer, January 18,2022
